
Professional Growth - Needs Assessment

New teachers may or may not be able to identify their immediate needs at the beginning of the school year. Therefore, 
to ensure mentors are meeting the new teachers’ needs, mentors should identify the new educator’s needs through a 
needs assessment tool.    

It is suggested new teachers complete a self-assessment using the Professional Growth System Teacher Rubric. 
This will provide teachers with more familiarity with the rubric administrators use for observations, feedback, and 
determining their end of the year summative score. The results of this self-assessment will also help direct new 
teachers and their mentors in identifying resources and learning opportunities that align with their self-identified areas 
of growth.

New teachers can conduct this exercise at the winter holiday break and again at the end of the year. Thus, providing 
the new teacher and their mentor with some data on how the new teacher feels they have progressed in certain areas 
over the year.

NEEDS ASSESSMENT
USING THE PROFESSIONAL GROWTH SYSTEM TEACHER RUBRIC

mdek12.org/OEE/Teacher

To download the 
Teacher Growth Rubric, 
click or copy the link above.

http://mdek12.org/OEE/Teacher

